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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

INVITATION TO PURCHASE THE CASINO REQUEST FOR APPLICATION 
DOCUMENT (RFA) 

 
The Botswana Gambling Authority (The Authority) has begun the process of licensing new 
Casinos in Gaborone (2), Palapye (2), Kasane (1) and Maun (1).  
 
The Request for Application (RFA) is the guide document which shall be used to provide 
information on the licensing process of the casinos and the information required from 
applicants to be assessed. Potential Bidders are notified that the RFA Document will be 
available for purchase from Thursday 23rd August 2018, 10:00  (CAT). The process to 
obtain the RFA document and thereafter interact with the Authority throughout the bidding 
process shall be via the Virtual Data Room (VDR). The potential applicants will be required 
to sign an Application Process Agreement (APA) as part of the onboarding process into the 
VDR which must be undertaken before accessing the RFA document. This process will only 
begin for Potential Bidders upon receipt, by the Authority, of an RFA document purchase 
form and document purchase fee of P2500 (Two Thousand Five Hundred Pula only), the 
RFA document purchase form can be downloaded from our website. 
 
Follow the below process to obtain the RFA document: 
 

1. Download the RFA purchase form from Gambling Authority website 
(www.gamblingauthority.co.bw).  

2. Pay the requisite document purchase fee into the supplied bank account. The 
payment will be Strictly by Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) 

3. Complete the supplied form and return to the Authority via the below e-mail address. 
4. Upon receipt of your completed form (together with proof of payment), and after 

confirming your payment, The Authority will forward to your supplied e-mail address 
the RFA document. 

5. Follow further steps as explained in the RFA document to comply to the application 
process. 

 
Closing date for the purchase of the RFA document is 6th September 2018, 1600 (CAT). 
 
 
For further clarity send email to casino@gamblingauthority.co.bw. 
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